

Memo

To:

Preferential Gate Space Carriers Operating at Chicago O'Hare

International Airport

From:

Paul Lark - O'Hare Scheduling Manager

CC:

Chicago Department of Aviation

Date:

June 19, 2022

Re:

Notice of Need for Accommodation for Winter 2022/2023 Season Deadline

Comments: As outlined under Sections 2.3 and 2.4 of the Chicago Airport Terminal Space Use Protocols, this memo is to formally notify all parties **there have been no request for Accommodation** for the IATA Winter 2022/2023 Season that begins on October 30, 2022 and ends on March 25, 2023.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Paul Lark